

Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery

Part of the Portico Academy Trust

Principal Miss D. Henley Vice Principal Mr M. Aggus

Lancaster Gardens, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS1 2NS

Tel: 01702 468047

www.portersgrange.co.uk

Email: office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Thursday 17th October 2019

Dear parents and carers of Year 6 children,

We are very excited to announce that this year's Year 6 residential visit to the Danbury Centre for Outdoor Learning in Danbury Country Park in the summer term is moving full steam ahead. For the past five years, the Year 6 children have had a **fantastic** time on this visit and we expect more of the same this year! Last year most of the Year 6 children attended.

The visit will see the children taking part in a number of fun activities across the three days, taught by qualified instructors. These activities will include caving, high ropes, bush craft and archery.

We are holding a parent meeting on Thursday 24th October at 3:10pm to share more information about the visit and to answer any questions you may have. It would be fantastic to see you there. Please come to the north hall straight after school.

I look forward to seeing you next week.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Aggus Vice Principal

